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Thanks for consulting us

These changes are ok with Symbio

Regards

¢ symbio
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communication in error, please inform the sender immediately and delete all copies. Please think of the environment before printing this
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From: Telco Regulation <Telco.Regulation@accc.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 12:17 PM
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cc: I ' co Regttion
<Telco.Regulation@accc.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Symbio repsonse to ACCC further consultation on FOAS and FTAS service descriptions
[SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-ACCCANDAER.FID3193369]
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OFFICIAL

Hi

Thank you both again for meeting with us today. As discussed, we have prepared a second
version of the draft FOAS and FTAS service descriptions (attached).

We are interested in your views on this alternative wording and would be grateful if you could
provide any further comments before the end of the day.
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Kind regards,

-E—

From: Telco Regulation <Telco.Regulation@accc.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 10:50 AM

To: Telco Regulation <Telco.Regulation@acce.zov.au>; ||| G
e

Subject: RE: Symbio repsonse to ACCC further consultation on FOAS and FTAS service descriptions
[SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-ACCCANDAER.FID3193369]

OFFICIAL

Hi
Many thanks for your engagement on the fixed voice interconnection service descriptions.

We received responses from a number of stakeholders, including alternative drafting to
incorporate Session Initiation Protocol into the service descriptions. We would like to discuss an
alternative approach with you to see if it would address your concerns. Essentially the proposed
drafting would make the service descriptions technology neutral, with the exception of pre-
selection and over-ride/access codes which we understand are only provided over the PSTN.

Are either of you available today for a quick call to discuss?
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From: Telco Regulation <Telco.Regulation@accc.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 7:34 AM

To:_; Telco Regulation <Telco.Regulation@accc.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Symbio repsonse to ACCC further consultation on FOAS and FTAS service descriptions
[SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-ACCCANDAER.FID3193369]

OFFICIAL

i .

Thank you for providing Symbio’s submission to the FTAS/FOAS service description consultation.

rrom: I

Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 12:07 PM
To: Telco Regulation <Telco.Regulation@accc.gov.au>
Subject: Symbio repsonse to ACCC further consultation on FOAS and FTAS service descriptions

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

Symbio welcomes the ACCC proposal to vary the service descriptions in the FOAS and FTAS to
include a reference to Session Initiation Protocol (SIP) Interconnection so that it is clear this is
captured by the service descriptions.

Please find attached our public response, except contact details as noted.

Have a lovely weekend all, enjoy the long weekend those in Victoria.

Thank you,
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